Dear families,

  Plans for our upcoming fall party are coming together, but we still need some help! If you are willing to donate one of the following items, it would be greatly appreciated! Please choose your top two choices, and next week I will send home your “assigned” item. We will also be bobbing for apples during our party and I would like permission for your child to participate under the supervision of a parent-volunteer or myself. Thanks for all you do to help make Kindergarten great for our class!

Mrs. Jones

Child’s Name ____________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature__________________

Items we need for our party (choose your top two)

____White Styrofoam Balls (5)

____Bag of assorted candy

____Juice Boxes (1 box of 10)

____Caramel Dip 

____Apples (10)

____Lunch Bags (10)

____Paper Plates

